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April 28, 2020 
 

 
Dear TCUSD Parents/Guardians, 
 
Bi-Weekly Communication (Tuesdays and Thursdays) 
This letter is part of our bi-weekly communication in an effort to keep all of our families informed. Please 
continue to check your email inbox for messages from TCUSD on Tuesdays and Thursdays. As a reminder, 
any question or concern can be addressed by emailing our helpline at TCUSDhelpdesk@tcusd.net. Please reach 
out to us, and we will respond within a 24-hour-period or sooner.  
 
Grab-N-Go Lunches (11am -1pm on Monday, Wednesday & Friday) 
No TCUSD student goes hungry on our watch! We will continue to serve two lunches per child on each day for 
Monday and Wednesday and one lunch on Friday. Lunches will be served as Grab & Go lunch for all TCUSD 
students in the TCHS Student Parking Lot on Temple City Blvd. Please drive through and remain in your 
car. Any students who need to walk to the lunch service will be given special directions for picking up lunch. 
Please follow these directions when you arrive in the lot so that we avoid a large crowd. If a parent can show 
the student’s school ID card, we will serve the lunch to the adult on behalf of the student in case the student 
cannot be present. No ID card is necessary if the child is present.  

 
TCUSD Device Check-Out Service Ending: Monday, May 4, 2020 
We are so pleased to have been able to offer a TCUSD device to any student who needs one since the closure 
period began. We have proudly checked out over 1,000 devices to help our students. In an effort to prepare for 
the end of the school year, we will be handing out devices one final time: Monday, May 4, 2020. This is the 
last day we will be able to check out a device to any TCUSD student. If your student needs a device, please 
email TCUSDhelpdesk@tcusd.net to schedule an appointment. You must have an appointment to receive a 
device.  

 
See the Light of our Pride Tomorrow Night 
In honor of our TCHS Class of 2020, the stadium lights will turn on tomorrow evening and every Wednesday 
evening at exactly 20:20 (military time or 8:20pm PST). They will remain on for 20 minutes. Take an evening 
stroll or drive by and honk your horn in celebration of the courageous Class of 2020 while the lights send our 
pride throughout the city. We ask that you do not congregate around the campus but continue to follow the 
social distancing measures put forth by Los Angeles County. In the spirit of our core values of honor, integrity, 
and service to others, let’s keep each other safe letting our pride shine as bright as the lights from TCHS.  
 
Sincerely, 
Kimberly Fricker  
Kimberly Fricker, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools  
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